From: Brenda Kluhsman

To: Exhibits HNR
Subject: Re: Support for HB2659
Date: Wednesday, March 27, 2019 1:15:44 PM

As a registered voter and long-time Oregonian, I'm writing to express my support for
HB2659 and to encourage all House members to support the bill. It is imperative that we
protect our forests n Oregon. This bill would not affect small landowners, but rather the
large corporate timber companies that are decimating our forest lands, contaminating the
environment with toxic chemicals, and contributing significantly to global warming. Please
support and pass this bill. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Brenda C. Kluhsman, PhD
343 South D Street
Springfield, OR 97477
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